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L E A D E R  O F T H E  O P P O S IT IO N

H O U S E  OF C O M M O N S
L O N D O N  S W I A  O A A

Stephen Abell 
Director
Press Complaints Commission 
Halton House 
20/23 Holburn 
London ECIN 2JD

6̂  ̂October 2010

Dear Stephen

Thank you for your letter of congratulations following my recent election as 
Leader of the Labour Party and for your offer to explain the work of the Press 
Complaints Commission.

My Head of Press, Kenny Young, would very much welcome the opportunity to 
m eet with you. Please advise your office to contact him at 
kennv.voung@edmiliband.org or on 079 0503 5271 to arrange a mutually 
convenient date.

Yours sincerely

Rt Hon Ed Miliband MP
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